

Steven E. Carlsen, Superintendent

O. Jay & Tamra Call Education Center 960 South Main Brigham City, UT 84302 435-734-4800 Fax 435-734-4833 www.besd.net

September 1, 2022

Dear Box Elder School District Parents:

As we have looked at next week's weather forecast and are aware of record setting temperatures on Tuesday Sept. 6 & Wed. Sept. 7, we are extending our minimum days (4 hours) for those two days. We will begin school full time on Thursday September 8. Pre School and Kindergarten will not start until September 8 as well.

We are aware of the burden this places on working parents for daycare but we feel strongly that we need to continue with minimum days for these two days. We also ask you to send water bottles (containers) for your child/children to be able to keep full and use throughout the morning. We have instructed principals and teachers to allow water bottles into the classrooms.

Parents, if your child has any health condition that would make it hard for them to attend even a half day, please know you can excuse your child and they will be allowed to make up any work they may miss.

Wednesday September 7 will NOT be a late start day. We will start with late start days on Wednesday September 14.

Thank you for understanding this situation and working with the school district to help school get off to the best start we can with the conditions we are presented with.

Thank you,

Steve Carlsen
Superintendent

Box Elder School District